
From: Bieber, Craig K. - City Council Office
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Medians to parks ordinance
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 9:39:17 AM

Matt:

See below.  Martha Warthen is the president of the FDA.  Can you add them to the list of associations in support of
Ms. Gray's ordinance?

Thanks,

Craig

-----Original Message-----
From: Warthen, Martha [mailto:mwarthen@hunton.com]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 6:05 AM
To: Bieber, Craig K. - City Council Office <Craig.Bieber@richmondgov.com>
Subject: Medians to parks ordinance

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Hi Craig - the FDA supports this ordinance.
Thank you and Kim for all your work on our behalf.
Martha
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